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 NORTH WARWICKSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE SAFER COMMUNITIES                                     15 November 2021 
SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 

Present: Councillor Riley in the Chair. 
 

 Councillors D Clews, Davey, Gosling, Jordan, Moss, Parker and Singh.  
   

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Farrow, Osbourne 
and Parsons. 
 

 9 Disclosable Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interests 
  

None were declared at the meeting. 

10 Minutes of the Meeting of the Safer Communities held on 28 June 2021 

 

The minutes of the meeting held on 28 June 2021, copies having been 
previously circulated, were approved as a correct record and signed by the 
Chairman. 

11 Fly Tipping Progress Report 

 

Members were provided with an update on progress on the action plan for 
tackling fly tipping across the Borough.   

 
Resolved: 
 

 That the progress made and the updates for the action plan as 
detailed in the report of the Chief Executive be noted. 

 
12 North Warwickshire Community Safety Partnership Update 
 
 The Chief Executive provided Members with an update on recent activities with 

the North Warwickshire Community Safety Partnership.  The report included 
information about progress with the agreed priorities from a Strategic 
Assessment 2020/21 and latest crime statistics. 

 
 Resolved: 
 

a That consideration was given to the update and identified areas for 
further scrutiny and consideration; and 

 
 b That progress of the revised North Warwickshire Community Safety 

  Partnership Plan 2021/22 be noted. 
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13 North Warwickshire Improving Road Safety Action Plan Progress Report 
 
 Members were provided with an update on the progress with the North 

Warwickshire Road Safety Action Plan. The report also outlined recent road 
safety developments and feedback from the Warwickshire Road Safety 
Partnership Operational Board held in April 2021. 

 
 Resolved: 
 
 That the report be noted. 
 
14 Fear of Crime – Chairman’s Update 
 
  The Chair of the Sub-Committee updates Members on the Fear of Crime and a 

discussion ensued on what the Sub-Committee could do to further to work on 
this. 

 
  Resolved: 
 

That an item be included on the agenda for the next meeting of the Sub-
Committee on the Perceptions of Safety so that further discussion could take 
place with a view to addressing this issue. 

 
 
 
 
 

Councillor D Reilly 
Chair 


	10 Minutes of the Meeting of the Safer Communities held on 28 June 2021
	11 Fly Tipping Progress Report

